Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are reaching out to provide you
with an update on our Elderly Patient Support Services.

Recent Developments

e Increased availability of virtual consultations.
o New dietary planning resources tailored for elderly patients.
« Strengthened partnerships with local community support groups.

Upcoming Events

We are pleased to announce the following events:

1. Health Workshop: A workshop on managing chronic conditions on [date].
2. Social Gathering: Join us for a community lunch on [date].

How to Get Involved

If you're interested in participating in any of these events or would like to know more about our
services, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for trusting us with your care. We look forward to continuing to support you.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



